CEMETERY BOARD MEETING October 10, 2023

Members present: Fr.Esty, Susie Irlbeck, Mary Gibbs, George Miron, John Lutz
and Alice Christiansen.

Fr. Esty opened with prayer. Minutes from previous meeting of April 18,2023

were approved. <

The financial reports from both cemeteries look good.

We discussed the issue regarding the Rita Shimota buy/back. Susie will issue a
check in the amount of $1600 to her; the perpetual care fee is not refundable.
There was an inquiry about putting a cremation burial in St. John's cemetery, in the
monument area. The committee agreed it would not be allowed.

John Lutz is going to join the cemetery committee. He was a former employee at
St.John the Baptist cemetery and has some good background. We are grateful for
all the new members.

The next scheduled meeting is on Tuesday, April 16, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. at the PCC.
Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted




